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ADDINGTON TIMES 
Welcome July!

Employee of the Month 

Inside this Issue 

Chelsie Burnett
Chelsie is the perfect fit in our culinary department here at 
Addington Place. She always treats the residents with the 
utmost respect. You will always find Chelsie in the kitchen 

doing what she loves, whether it is making a signature 
dessert or mixing a new bowl of punch. 

Not only is Chelsie an amazing chef, but she is also friendly, 
outgoing, and always ready to lend a helping hand. 

Chelsie resides in Lake City with her fiance, Nick, and her 
two children, Wesley and Murphie Mae. In Chelsie's free 
time, she spends her time being the best mom to her two 

little ones. 

Thank you Chelsie for always bringing a smile to 
Addington Place! We all appreciate

everything you do!!
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HAPPY FOURTH OF JULY to all our family 
and friends, near and far. Have a fun, SAFE 

holiday weekend! 

http://www.jaybirdseniorliving.com/
LEC
Cross-Out



Resident Spotlight 

July Highlights

Resident     
Birthdays 

07/03 - Lavern 
07/06 - Norma Jean 

07/16 - Marlys 
07/17 - James 

The monthly birthday party is 
held on the last Friday of every 
month at 2:30PM! 
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Rules on masking remain the same. 
Everyone who enters our building 

wears a mask. This also includes any 
entertainer/vendor.  Family 

members are still asked to wear a 
mask in the common areas and are 

able to dine with their loved one 
only in a private dining area or 

resident apartment. 

Mask Policy

Irene is originally from Audubon, but moved to Carroll in 2016. She 
currently resides here at Addington Place where she moved in November 

of 2021. 

Irene is a very loving mother of two sons, Roger & Rex, grandmother to 
five grandchildren, and one great grandchild. Irene has lots to look 

forward to as one of her grandchildren will soon be getting married. 

Irene adds so much inspiration, positive thoughts, and personality to our 
community. Always willing to lend a helping hand or get into an intense 

game of euchre, Irene is always bound to have a good time. 

We are so thankful to have Irene's beautiful smile shared in our 
community! 

07/01 - National Postal Workers
              Day & our 4th of July Party 
07/04 - Independence Day 
07/05 & 07/12 - Summer Camp
               Kids
07/12 - Beat the Heath
              Presentation by Regency
              Park 
07/14 - RSVP singers
07/19 - National Daiquiri Day
07/23 - National Gorgeous
             Grandma Day 
07/25 - 50's & 60's Music by Larry
              Heschke



Life Enrichment News

What awesome weather June has brought 
to us!! We have had the perfect days to 
enjoy the outdoors and soak up the sun, 
not to mention the delicious s'mores we 

enjoyed with our bonfire. 

  During the month of June, we also started 
our new music program, SIngFit, It has 

been a fun learning experience for 
everyone, but I really think we will have fun 

with it the more we participate in these 
sessions.       

The Carroll Summer Fun Camp kids came 
to see us for the first time this month. Our 
residents, as well as the kids, had a great 

time interacting with one another and 
playing games. They will continue to come 

for a few more weeks where we have 
activities planned. 

As we move into July, I look forward to the 
month's theme, "Join the Gang", where we 

will have lots of activities surrounding a 
decades music theme.

If anyone has any recommendations for 
activities that you or your loved ones would 

like to see added to the monthly events 
calendar, please let Lesley, Paige, or 

myself know. I am always looking for ways 
to improve the activities in any way I can. 

Sara Langel,
Life Enrichment Coordinator 

Email:  
lifeenrichment@addingtonplacecarroll.com   

Phone: 712-792-8995 ext. 10

We celebrated some BIG 
milestone anniversaries in 

June : 
Cliff & Norma Jean - 70 years 
Paul & Agnus - 64 years 
James & Lorena - 67 years 

https://www.alz.org/
http://www/
https://www.jointcommission.org/accreditation-and-certification/health-care-settings/nursing-care-center/


Resident 
Snapshots 

If you have any feedback in regard to what your loved one might like to do 
for their Dare To Dream, please call 712-792-8995 or email Sara at 
lifeenrichment@addingtonplacecarroll.com

Residents 
enjoying the 

Summer 
Kickoff Party 

2022. 

Left - 
Residents 

taking 
advantage of 

the nice 
evening 

playing games 
on the patio. 

Above & Below - 
Residents having fun 

at the Merchants 
Baseball Game! 

Right - Residents 
soaking up the 
sun enjoying a 

bonfire and 
s'mores. 

Left - Thank 
you to RSVP 

for coming to 
sing with us! 

Merchants Park was all smiles the evening of June 13th when Addington Place of Carroll 
sponsored the Merchants Baseball Game. All eyes were on Merle for the first pitch of the night.

Merle McCrea was born and raised right here in the great state of Iowa. Merle is the proud Father 
of three children (Amy, Mark, & Steve), 9 grandchildren, and 21 great grandchildren.
He became an avid Chicago Cubs fan at the age of 4 years old where he listened to games on the 
radio with his father. Merle graduated  from Wayne State College, in Wayne Nebraska in 1964 
where he earned his degree in Education, specializing in English and Speech.  Merle also met his 
wife, Joan, in 1964! Although they did not marry until June 13, 1992! Upon Graduation from 
Wayne State College, Merle took his first teaching job at the Glidden Ralston School District.  Merle 
taught at Glidden Ralston for his entire 34 year teaching career.  He gave back to his community by 
serving on the Glidden City Council for several years. Merle was also actively involved in serving 
individuals with disabilities. Merle was a part of the Original Founding Board of Directors at 
Carroll’s very own New Hope Village.

Awesome work Merle! 
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